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9 March, 2021 
 

YEAR 6 CAMP 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
The Year 6 Camp for 2021 will be held at the award winning Elanda Eco Camp, Elanda Point, in Week 5, Term 2, from 
Monday 17th May until Wednesday 19th May. Check out the camp here. https://elandaecocamp.com.au/ 
 
ACTVITIES 
Camp activities include canoeing, mountain bike riding, swimming, S.U.P, bush-walking and giant swing.  
COST 
The cost of the camp including meals, accommodation, activities and bus is $280. Final payments is due by Friday 
14th of May. There are various payment options available including BPoint, eftpos and cash.  
If you need to organise a Payment Plan please arrange this at the office a soon as possible.  
 
BEHAVIOUR EXPECTATIONS 
Participation in this event is encouraged, but not automatic. That is, students must demonstrate appropriate, safe 
and respectful behaviour prior to the camp. Your class teacher will notify you if your child is at risk of not qualifying 
for the camp due to not meeting expectations. 
 
TRANSPORT 
Transport to and from the campgrounds will be by bus. Departure and return times will be provided, along with a 
‘what to bring’ sheet, closer to the camp date.  
 
ACCOMMODATION 
Accommodation will be in cabins or dormitories.  
 
FOOD 
Children will need to bring morning tea and lunch on the first day.  All other meals are provided. LOLLIES, GUM, 
OTHER SWEETS or SNACKS ARE NOT PERMITTED ON CAMP.  
 
PHONES and DEVICES: Phones, iPads or similar, Smart Watches, etc, ARE NOT PERMITTED ON CAMP. Tewantin SS 
staff will be contactable via the camp on 5485 3165, and via the school on 5335 8888, who will return any urgent 
calls from the campsite. 
 
FOOD CONCERNS 
If your child has any food allergies, please advise the school on the return slip attached.  
 
WHAT TO BRING 
We will provide a separate note about what to bring closer to the camp.  
 
Please fill in the activity consent form and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Rick Cass                            Mrs Wendy McIlroy               Mr Ryan Grayson               Mr John Stansbie 
Deputy Principal                     Year 6 Teacher                        Year 6 Teacher                   Year 6 Teacher                   
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